PSAT Date is Wednesday, October 11th for
all 10th graders and registered 11th graders.
Students not testing will have a digital
learning day at home. All students will be
given an assignment from their teacher that
will be submitted. If students not taking the
PSAT come to school, they will complete
assignments in a study hall in the cafeteria.
If you would like your child to leave after
testing at 12:45pm on October 11th, an early
release form must be submitted and printed
by October 11th for your child to leave
campus. You can submit and print the form
linked here.



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUSOPonLnFV5En9GqlE_W84ZUQ1lIQ0tMTTFNMk40QjQ4Uk1TQTVJTkxESS4u

